
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th October 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the first half term with our Year 12 students, we would like to invite you to 
our Year 12 Information Evening. This will take place on Thursday 16 October, from 6:00–7:00pm in 
Bader Hall. 
 
We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as this will be an excellent opportunity to hear 
from key staff who will share important information to help you support your child during this next 
stage of their educational journey. 
 
Presentations will be delivered by staff involved in guiding students over the next two years and will 
include: 
 

• Study skills support and advice for the transition from GCSE to A level 
• Insights from current Year 13 students about their experiences in Year 12 
• Key dates and timelines for the Sixth Form journey 
• An overview of GO4Schools, our behaviour, attendance, and attainment tracking system 

 
We believe these areas will be particularly valuable in supporting both the academic progress and 
emotional wellbeing of our Year 12 students. 
 
Due to limited space in Bader Hall, we ask that students do not attend this meeting; however, we 
would greatly appreciate your presence at the event. 
 
Please note that this is an information evening, not a parents’ evening. Individual subject teachers will 
not be present. The Year 12 parents’ evening will take place online on 20 and 21 April 2026. 
 
Parking will be available by the tennis courts on Kings Hill Road. As spaces are limited, we encourage 
those living nearby to walk where possible. 
 
We look forward to welcoming many of you on Thursday 16 October. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Miss J Williamson 
6th form Achievement Leader 
 


